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Sweet Adelines Stories: Many Years of Wonderful 
Memories  
I joined Sweet Adelines in May of 1979. I am now 92, and a few medical problems have 
caused me to give up "My Career." I do not remember the year when this group sang together, 
but I do have many, many years of wonderful memories in our Greater Eugene Chorus! 

Doris White  


